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Message: 
 
To: The Committee Secretary 
Joint Standing Committee 
on Electoral Matters 
Parliament House 
Canberra ACT 2600 
Australia 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
This submission is in response to the JSCEM's invitation for public comment as 
part of its Inquiry into the Conduct of the 2001 Federal Election. 
 
I strongly support efforts to provide expatriate Australian citizens with 
practical means to participate in Australian elections. Why should we be 
deprived of a vote just because we are living away at the moment? 
 
Thank you, 
 
Brian Bagnall 




